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15th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Secondary student Covid 19 on-site testing schedule  

 
As you are aware, government guidance requests that all secondary students take a Covid test on 
site prior to returning to school in the new year. This will take place on 5th January, 2022 and is 
particularly important at this time when we need to do all that we can to protect the NHS and to 
promote the safety of all in school at the start of term.   

 
Testing will take place for students between 10.00am and 2.00pm.  

 
All students should be accompanied by an adult for these tests.  Please enter the school through the 
main gate/front carpark and follow the signs to the testing centre in the sports hall. 
 
Adults and students should not enter the school site before 10.00am or after 2.00pm.  Please ensure 
that you wear a mask onsite unless exempt.  
  
Tests can only take place with a signed consent form and, if you have not previously signed one, this 
can be completed on arrival.   
 
Testing is voluntary and if you do not intend for your child to take the test, then please notify the 
school office on sarah.smith@bromleybeaconacademy.org.uk  

 
If you have any queries relating to this, please email the school on 
sarah.smith@bromleybeaconacademy.org.uk  
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
 
 
Helena Hamilton 
Headteacher 
Bromley Beacon Academy, Orpington Campus  


